
 
 
Sept 09, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customers 

 

We would like to inform you that starting October 4th, 2024, there will be a slight price increase on 

our Caffitaly System capsules. This adjustment is necessary due to the rising costs of production and 

raw materials. While maintaining our commitment to providing you with products of the highest 

quality.  

We thank you for your understanding and continued loyalty. 

 

 

Thank you  

 

 

Patrick Tranquilli 

Director of sales 

Bellucci Distributions ltd 

 

 

 

 

 


